Biz-Pio Club

OF THE Y. W. C. A.

15 NORTH NACHES AVE.
YAKIMA, WASHINGTON

September 25,1956

Mr, Click Relander
1212 North 32nd Avenue
Yakima, Washington

Dear Mr., Relander:

On behalf of the members of Biz Pro Club, may I
thank you for your interesting and enlightening speech
presented to our group.

Too few of us realize what is happening "in our
own backyard" so to speak, so concerned are we with inter-
national affairs, and I'm sure you brought home this
fact to the entire membership., Many of the girls commented
afterwards how much they had enjoyed hearing you speak,
and expressed interest in your beck,

Thank you once again for taking time out of a
busy schedule to appear before ocur club,

Sincerely yours,
BIZ PRO CLUB

(7 Ml

(Miss) Carol Braun
Program Chairman




